
AD HOC COMMITTEE FOR THE 
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE  

COMMUNITY SUSTAINABILITY PLAN 
 

The Noyo Harbor Community Sustainability Plan (CSP) was adopted in June 2019. The CSP recommendations are 
intended to help make the District operations more sustainable, to reduce climate change vulnerability and to foster 
resilience to environmental, economic and regulatory changes.  The recommendations collectively serve as a Harbor 
District and Fishing community sustainability and investment strategy, with local resources leveraged by outside grant 
funding and related support. 
 
Thirty Harbor-related projects and activities were compiled based on surveys, interviews and stakeholder meetings.  
Participating Stakeholders then selected 12 of the projects for action.  The purpose of the Ad Hoc Committee is 
prioritize, plan, explore potential funding, and implement the 12 CSP recommendations.  

 
MEMBERSHIP (15)  

 2 Noyo Harbor District Commissioners – Appointed by NHD Chair 

 2 County Board of Supervisors – Appointed by County Board of Supervisors Chair 

  Supervisors Dan Gjerde and Ted Williams have been appointed to the Ad Hoc Committee 

 2 Fort Bragg City Council Members – Appointed by Fort Bragg City Council Mayor 

 3 Commercial Fishermen – Appointed by NHD Commissioners from applicants 

 2 Charter Boat Operators – Appointed by NHD Commissioners from applicants 

 2 Harbor Business Owners or Representatives - Appointed by NHD Commissioners from applicants 

 2 Community Members - Appointed by NHD Commissioners from applicants 

CHAIR  

 A NHD Commissioner 

STAFF 

 An Engineering and Environmental firm to be selected thru the RFQ process.  Eighteen (18) companies have 
been invited to respond. NHD will provide the base funding with additional sources solicited.  PG&E County settlement 
funds are a possibility being investigated by Supervisor Gjerde. 

 District Office staff will provide meeting coordination and support. 

MEETING SCHEDULE AND LOCATION 

 To be determined by Committee Membership.   

 

 


